
May 25, 1950 

Union Pacific nailroad Company 
Department of Traffic 
114 South 9th Street 
T coma. 2, lo/ashington 

Attention: Mr. F. G. Rothwell, General Agent 

Gentlemen: 

rlsh to acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 24th, 
your File: D-95-165-llJ, regarding emergency application for 
movement of lead matte or residue from North Baton Rouge, La . , 
to Selby, Calif . 

We do not have a"W comments or recommendations to make 
on this movement. However, we do a preciate your keeping us 
advi 0 ed of these applications. 

Yours very truly, 

GES:EG GL:i,i;NN E. SIGLER 


